
Domiciliary care in Monmouthshire – outline of the current situation. 

Attached to this report is a presentation that I will talk through at Adult Select. 

The purpose of the presentation is to outline the current situation about both the demand / capacity 

issues and the workforce – it will also be an opportunity to share some of the work we are doing to 

try and create more sustainability and stability in the service. 

The situation in domiciliary care is a national issue, but we have been particularly affected in 

Monmouthshire for a variety of reasons which is also included in the presentation. 

 

Thanks 

Eve Parkinson 

Head of Adult Services 


